
Upcoming 
Events

June 23:
Gr.7 Leaving Ceremony

June 29:
Last Day of School

Contact Your 
PAC

General Contact:

pac.cascade.heights@
gmail.com

Hot Lunch Contact:

Cascadeheights.hotlunch
@gmail.com

Facebook Group:

Monthly Newsletter: June 2023

Past Highlights
2nd Movie Night – About 120 attendees from 40 families came out for 
this spring movie event, which raised $255 in funds for the school.

Mogiana’s Love Your Library Fundraiser: $1450 worth of coffee was 
sold and the school library received $362 in funds to purchase new 
books.

Sports Day Hot Dog Lunches: Everything sold out! About 220 meals 
were pre-ordered on Munchalunch and another 120 meals were sold 
on-site. 

Year End Family Picnic: The event drew over 450 attendees, with lots 
to see, do, and eat. Highlights included toonie toss for a drone, a 
bunny meet and treat experience, performance from the school 
band, the RCMP, arts and crafts, an onsite food truck, and much 
more! 

And that’s a wrap! Have a great summer!

Your Feedback Matters!

Please take 5 minutes to complete this survey as it will help guide 
our initiatives for the 2023-24 school year!

https://qfreeaccountssjc1.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bHGO6kyczAwoh26

Complete a Short Survey

Please welcome Arvind G. (Chair), Missy D. (Treasurer), Charmaine G. 
(Secretary), Sandra R. (DPAC Rep), Michelle L. (Events/Fundraising), 
Vivian P. (Hot Lunch), Christine L. (Hot Lunch), and Brandi R. (CPF).

Thank you to Beatrice D., Caitlin M. and Joy O. for your support this 
past school year.

We are still seeking a co-chair, hot lunch, and events/fundraising 
committee members. Email the PAC for more information.

New PAC Executives
2023-24 School Year

https://qfreeaccountssjc1.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bHGO6kyczAwoh26
https://www.facebook.com/groups/899893807938766
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